Monday March 30, 2020

Dear Sixth Grade Families,
	Hello, peace and joy to you today! I hope you are finding patience, peace, and guidance in this time of many unknowns. As things seem to be changing often, please breathe in the peace of the Holy Spirit, and exhale anxiety, stress, worries, and be present in the gift of today from God.
I had been enjoying the meetings to discuss the windows and hearing what stuck out to students. A few families had taken pictures on their phones of the stained glass windows to work on them from home- great ideas! There is a new way for students to continue working on their window research: When a student feels their research on a window is complete they may email (myself rzyouthfam@gmail.com or darrelcory@gmail.com ) the work they have typed up or call us at the office (Pr. Darrel is in Tues, Weds, and Saturday mornings, myself on Mon and Thurs from 9-3) to go over the work. If Pastor Darrel or I think that the student has gotten the information and is ready to move onto the next window we will email a picture of the next window so the student may continue the process. 
If you have not yet gotten the Remind App downloaded on a mobile device, please do so! It is what we will be using to count attendance instead of signing the bulletins. 


Peace and take care,

Madison Crane
Director of Children, Youth, and Family Ministry
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